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Date: March 21, 2018

To: Board of Supervisors

From: George Chapjian, Community Services Director
Subject: Commercial PACE Board item

The Sustainability Division docketed a Board letter and associated attachments regarding
implementation of California Statewide Communities Development Authority’s (CSCDA) Open PACE
program for Board meetings taking place on March 13, 2018 and April 3, 2018. Included in the docketed
item was Attachment 2: CSCDA Program Report. CSCDA has advised staff that revisions have been made
to the Report but are mostly administrative in nature. For the Board’s convenience, we’ve attached
both the strikethrough and final versions of the updated Program Report.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.
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Attachments:

Revised CSCDA Program Report-Strikethrough
Revised CSCDA Program Report-Final



